
From: Paige DeCino
To: City Clerk
Subject: June 25 item 14 comment
Date: Friday, June 21, 2024 6:54:57 AM

Please share the following with the city council members:

Dear Mayor and council members,

The trenching of the railroad tracks in Carlsbad has long been an action item for the city.  I know SANDAG has
three proposals on the table for re-routing the tracks away from the eroding coastline.  There are other proposals that
may make more sense and I suggest the city pause in any action until a final decision has been made to avoid
needless (huge) expenses.
Thank you for all your work on this.

Sincerely,
Paige DeCino
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